Breast Cushion Working Bee (May 2007)

We held our first breast cushion stuffing working bee for 2007 at Margaret’s home on 18 March. It was a nice afternoon with beautiful breezes – the perfect environment to complete 18 cushions in 2 hours. 

It was discussed at the working bee that we continue the working bees on a bi-monthly basis to ensure we keep up with demand. It is a great opportunity for our club members to be involved, have fun and supplement our supplies from our extended networks of cushion makers.
